
 

 

17th July 2018 

Dear Parents,  

The school play is being recorded on Wednesday evening. This year, instead of a 

DVD, there will a download available for parents to purchase for £5.  

If you would like to purchase the download, please complete the below form and 

return it to the school office by the end of term. In September, we will then send to 

parents full instructions on how to access the recording. For children currently in 

Year 4, this will be sent via their Middle School or home address.  

Thank you.  

 

 

Name of Child ____________________________________ 

I wish to purchase the download for Charlie and the Chocolate Factory  

I enclose £5  

I confirm that I will not share the download or upload it to any social media sites. E.g 

Facebook etc.  

Signed ____________________________________________ 

 

 

 

 


